
McKenna, Neil

,From: Fox, Christiane
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 8:24 AM
To: Broadhurst, Jeremy; Stickney, Matt
Subject: Procurement

Hi:
We may need to have a 4C on procurement today (PPE).
Some concerns in the system around direction. Matt, perhaps I can give you a call at around 10:15?
Thanks all. Chris

Sent from my iPhone


